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8th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Bikeability Level 1 and 2 training course 

GROUP 1 Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th March 2024 – 9.15am to 3.15pm 

GROUP 2 Tuesday 12th March & Wednesday 13th March 2024 – 9.15am to 3.15pm 

 

We have been offered a National Standard Bikeability Level 1 and 2 cycle training course for our Year 6 

pupils, free of charge. This course is basically the old cycling proficiency test but updated for the 21st Century! 

The class will be divided into two groups – the groups will be confirmed once we know who is taking part.  

The course runs over two days and takes place in school time. The training takes place in the playground 

and on suitable roads near to school.  Your child must bring a roadworthy bike and cycle helmet into 

school for both sessions.  All bikes will be checked before the start of the course and if there are any faults 

found on the first day, these will be recorded and you will be advised as your child will not be able to continue 

to take part until any faults have been put right.  We strongly recommend that you check your child’s 

bike well in advance of the training so they are not disappointed if any faults are found and they 

cannot continue with the course.  

Please ensure that your child wears suitable clothing for the training and either sunscreen or a light waterproof 

jacked (depending on weather conditions), uniform is not necessary.   

Please ensure that you read the ‘Course Information’ sheet for more information about Bikeability training 

and submit the consent form by 21st  February (latest), if you want your child to take part. If you DO NOT 

wish for your child to take part, please let the school office know. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Womersley or the School Office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Becky Schofield 

Headteacher 
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